
ROBO CALL  

04.12.2021 

 

Good Evening this is Angela Kramer, Public Health Nurse for the 

Town of Ludlow.  Currently we have 65 positive COVID-19 Cases 

from April 4 to April 12.   

 

Tonight I would like to review a few common questions 

regarding COVID-19. 

Anyone who is fully vaccinated must continue to follow the 

state guidelines by remaining socially distance in a private and 

public setting, for all types of outings and events.  All 3 vaccines 

are very safe and effective, however, we all still to remain 

diligent in our surroundings. 

 

As the contact tracer for the Board of Health we are beginning 

to see some trends in our schools and events.  We are asking all 

parents to please refrain your children from attending school or 

sports if they are not feeling well with Covid type symptoms 

and if tested to remain home until you receive the test results.  

At that time a school nurse will advise when the child can 

return to school.  You may also contact the Board of Health if 

you are uncertain about when to return to work or other 

events if you have not been notified.  If we all work together to 

help stop the spread, we will reduce our incidence of being in 

the red for the town.  By working together we will reduce the 

amount of exposure to one another and our families.   

We continue to see a higher increase in our 20-30 year old 

individuals throughout the Commonwealth.  We are asking you 



all to please care and support one another in our efforts to 

reduce the spread.  By doing this we will be able to  return to 

our normal patterns of living we were used to prior to the virus. 

 

The Governor announced as of April 19 all individuals age 16 

and older will be able to sign up for a COVID-19 vaccine.  We 

encourage you all to begin signing up and when your turn 

arrives you will be contacted.  You will be notified if you have 

pre-registered where your vaccination will be held.  To sign-up 

for a vaccine go to vaccinesignup.mass.gov 

 

Let’s continue to all do our part to help stop the spread. 

Thank you and have a good night. 

 


